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Dear Parents, 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to share the news about our most recent SIAMS inspection. 
This is a statutory inspection of Church schools and was conducted on 25th January. It is an 
involved and comprehensive process that studies closely the spiritual, moral, social and 
cultural aspects of the school, as well as its effectiveness as a Church school. Moorlands 
came out as Good in all categories. 
 
This is a very significant moment in the rebirth of the school over the last three years, and we 
are as determined as ever to push on to make Moorlands the best school it can be and 
something that the whole village can be proud of. 
 
As well as the pupils, parents, staff and Governors, there are many people who have been 
instrumental in the journey so far. One of these is The Rev. Rosie and her team from All Saints 
Church. The report rightly recognises her contribution. 
 
Attached to this email is a copy of the report, I urge you to read it and celebrate with us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
K Lee 
Head Teacher 

 


